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October 31, 2016

To Whom It May Concern:

I’m writing this letter to express our satisfaction with SPAC International. We are a multi-specialty office located in Bakersfield, CA. We partnered with SPAC in August 2016 to help provide Medicare’s Chronic Care Management program to our patients.

The Chronic Care Management program’s benefits were apparent within two weeks. For example, a complex patient avoided an unnecessary ER visit by speaking to SPAC on a weekend after hours. SPAC contacted us immediately. Our staff then spoke to the patient’s caregiver, resolved the situation, and the patient avoided an expensive visit to the ER and possible readmission.

It’s easy to recognize the value this additional layer of care provides our patients. However, the additional time and expense of staffing, hiring, training, retraining, management, documentation, and supervision of this program would be difficult to provide without a reliable partner like SPAC. They have been easy to work with, incredibly supportive, and a great resource while we implemented the program. 

I recommend that you explore how SPAC may help your practice, group, or organization. I am confident that you will find them as experienced, professional, and supportive as we have.

Sincerely,

Kayla Austin
Office Manager
(661)327-3747 ext 259
kaylaa@sjvpmg.com
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